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TO:              RESIDENTS OF JOHNSON AVENUE        

   

FROM: Lima Charlie Construction 

  

RE: Sanitary Sewer Repairs  

__________________________________________________________ 

 
Please be informed that sanitary sewer repairs, on Johnson Avenue, from 
Little Street to Hoyt Street, will commence on or about  
 

Wednesday January 26th  
_______________________________________________________ 
 
The work will take place, weather permitting, between the hours of 7:00 
AM – 4:00 PM. It is expected that this work will take 5-6 days to 
complete. 
 
The work will take place down the middle of the roadway. Please note 
that you will not be able to drive down Johnson Avenue once the 
construction begins. There may be times when you will have to move 
your vehicles from your driveways prior to the start of the work day, if 
you need access to them during the day. Access to your properties will 
be provided at the end of each workday.   
 
The Borough of Matawan and Lima Charlie Construction thank you for 
your anticipated cooperation and understanding during this temporary 
inconvenience. Please direct any questions to the Lima Charlie 
Construction office at (833) 242-2427 attention Steven Amos, Project 
Manager. 
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